
NEWENT & DISTRICT PROBUS CLUB 
 

          Mike Warburton; Chairman 

                                         Tel: 01452 790727 

       Email: mikewarburton397@ @btinternet.com 

Fraser Gunn; Honorary Secretary 
Phone: 01531 890248   Email: fraser.gunn@ymail.com 

 

 MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD via ZOOM  

 

                                                     TUESDAY 23 FEBRUARY 2021 

 

Chairman: Mike welcomed members to the meeting and guests Ted Shaw, 

Don   McKenzie, Jacque Pill and Anne Pearson. 

 He said he was positive with the governments Road Map he 

anticipates that we will be back to our normal meeting soon. 

 

Apologies: Roger Beard, Ray McCairn, Julian Oxley 

 

Minutes of last meeting:  Minutes of last meeting 9 February 2021 

 

Matters Arising: None 

 

Finance:  Jim said that the current financial statement is on the club website. 

He will be circulating the accounts for 202/21 to members shortly 

He has sent out the budget for 2021/22. 

 

Speaker programme:  

                 Fraser said that the programme was progressing well with a mixture 

of Zoom & Face to Face speakers. 

 

AOB:  Paul said the deadline for the newsletter is Friday 26th 

 

Speaker: Ken Ingamells- Shackleton’s Fateful Antarctic Expedition 

               We were treated to a most detailed and fascinating presentation on    

not only Shackleton’s expedition, but much about the man his team 

and the way expeditions were organised and the rivalry that existed 

at the time. 

Birthdays: Fraser announced that there were no birthdays this month, but due 

to time constraints let his customary jokes for the next meeting 

 

Next meeting: 9 March 2021 

 

Speaker:  Dr Tim Brain – The Gloucester Floods 2007 
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